PO. Box 300
Seabrook, NH 03874
(603) 474-9521, Fax (603) 474.2087

The Northeast Utilities System

Ted C. Feigenbaum
NYN- 94050 Senior Vice President &
Chief Nuclear Officer

April 22, 1994

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington, D.C. 20555

Attention: Document Control Desk

Retferences: (a) Facility Operating License No. NPF-86, Docket No. 50-443

(b) National Pollutant Discharge Elimination System (NPDES) Permit No.
NHO0020338

Subject: Annual Environmental Operating Report
Gentlemen:

Enclosed please find the Annual Environmental Operating Report for Seabrook Station. The
enclosed report is a summary of the implementation of the Environmental Protection Plan (EPP) for the
period of January 1, 1993 to December 31, 1993, This report is submitted pursuant to the requirements

of Section 5.4 of the Seabrook Station Environmental Protection Plan.

Should you require further information regarding this matter, please contact Mr. James M. Peschel,
Regulatory Compliance Manager at (603) 474.9521, extension 3772,

Very truly vours,

Ted C. }elgcﬁ
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North Atlantic Energy Service Corporation
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United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attention: Document Control Desk

ce without enclosures:

Mr Thomas T. Martin

Regional Administrator

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region |

475 Allendale Road

King of Prussia, PA 19406

Mr. Albert W. De Agazio, Sr. Project Manager

Project Directorate 1-4

Division of Reactor Projects

LLS. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Mr. Antone C. Cemne

NRC Senior Resident Inspector
P.O. Box 1149

Seabrook, NH 03874

April 22, 1994
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